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Storey County Planning Commission
P.O. Box 526
Virginia City NV 89440

4/1U07

Dear Planning Commission

I have been an owner of 160 Acres in the old Jotti Development site for over 15 years andunderstand if developers do not perform accordingly withitre master plans that areapproved by City and State. I am encouraged to iee a plan to develop the neighboringproperty' I am for the development as long as they abide by their plan of mafirrg 
"ffo.t,to-review and protect the historical, animal, nature, and integrity of the beautiful area weall love in the Storey county area.

Please acknowledge that I am voting yes for the development and hope this improves thearea for future developments that can be mutually deveioped between county and privatebusiness.

Best regards
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tjrt,
RogerJ{ Nitz
Lot 448-40s s2s2sw4-s2 4 / | gn2lB

Contact number: 7 14-423 -5336
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